
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

MARCH/APRIL 2024 

My dear friends and supporters, 

I was so deeply challenged the other day when I read some of the latest statistics on the 

Church in Africa, here are a few: 

• Over 208 million believers do not own their own Bible 

• 80% of pastors have had NO formal theological training 

• In Malawi only 10% of rural pastors have a  Bible 

• Sometimes a church will all share only 1 Bible 

This was a strong reminder to me of the importance of the  

work I am involved in.  

 

May I encourage you with this month’s update… 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE C0LLEGE 
We have just begun with our 2nd Term of studies and welcomed 6 

Diploma in Mission students. Every day I deliver my 5 lectures, I 

thank the Lord for the privilege of playing a small part to equip 

pastors and missionaries for Africa. My heart is overwhelmed 

at the thought that over these 38 years, over 400 have now 

been sent out into Africa and the world. It has been an 

amazing journey.  

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

1. Mission Trip to Malawi – I had 

the most wonderful time in Malawi, 

preaching in the churches, seeing souls 

being saved, and then delivering Bibles 

to our leaders in both Malawi and 

Mozambique. What an experience it 

was to put the precious Word of God into the hands of 

those men, some of whom had never owned their own 

Bible. 

2. Trips to Rwanda and Uganda - At the moment I am preparing to go up and speak at a pastor’s 

conference in Rwanda in May, then in June to preach across Uganda, in Kampala, Jinja and 

Buwenge. Our past students are doing fantastic work and I cannot wait to go and spend time with 

them. 

Rwanda –  Fred                 Uganda – George Alex              Jacob                     Sylvia                          Christina 



3. MY WEBSITE - FOOTPRINTSINTOAFRICA.COM  

Our brother in Cape Town, Gerhard Laniewski is doing an incredible work for us on the website. Last 

week he sent me a report which was so encouraging. Over this past 12 months we have had hits from 

54 countries across the world. Well done, Gerhard, keep up the wonderful work. 

 

 

4. Missionary Motivation Morning 

Don’t miss our next one, they are wonderful times spent 

together. 

 

 

 

 

ON:    SATURDAY, 11 MAY @190 Pine Street 

AT:    9:30AM for tea/coffee and a snack …    finishing at 12:00 

TOPIC:      PART 2 IN OUR NEW SERIES  

OUR MISSIONARY GOD 

 

A large selection of 2nd hand books available, mission resources 

and our lending library. 

                          

Please join us & bring a friend with you for an enjoyable morning. 

 

Yours most gratefully 

Warwick 
 

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: 
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
 

The students love sitting in my chair at Footprints  

mailto:footprintspmb@gmail.com
http://www.footprintsintoafrica.com/

